RAHMAN & RAHMAN DENTAL SURGEONS Dr. Amin Rahman

DDS, MPH, C.Perio (Harvard)
Chief Consultant

PERIODONTOLOGY, IMPLANTOLUGY.__

Fellow ITI
Lahore,

31 December 2005
Dear Dr. Yousuf:

Thank you very much for a surprising letter of resignation. 1 sincerely hope that you had
a good time at Rahman & Rahman for the period that you were here.

I look forward to meeting you in the air on your glider soon. Wishing you the very best in
your professional career. I will ensure that all patients of yours will be given your contact

as soon as you provide us your work number.

With best personal wishes.

Amin ur Rahman DDS, MPH, MS



